
Sayyid Al-Hakeem: popular satisfaction stems from the government’s vision,
service, and developmental projects, as people witness, live completion

details

Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, Head of Al-Hikma National Movement, met with Her Excellency Ms. Kathy

Bunka,  the  newly  appointed  Canadian  Ambassador  to  Iraq,  and  discussed  the  political

developments in Iraq and the region, underscoring the importance of the current stability and

its positive impact on the security of both Iraq and the region. His Eminence emphasized the

need to sustain this stability and transform it into lasting peace, holding all parties

responsible for achieving this goal.

H.E. highlighted the public's satisfaction with the government and the political powers

supporting it, noting that this approval is a result of the government's vision and its service

and development projects, which citizens are beginning to see and experience.

H.E. also stressed the importance of enhancing ties with Canada, as Iraq offers promising

opportunities in the fields of construction and reconstruction. H.E. called for the investment

of these opportunities through the presence of Canadian companies in the Iraqi market.

Furthermore, H.E. reiterated our demand for the implementation of international resolutions, a

ceasefire in Gaza, and the provision of aid to the Palestinian people who are facing genocide.


